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We are excited to announce that the West Chester State 
College Class of 1975 will be celebrating its 50th Reunion 
during Homecoming Weekend, October 3–5, 2025! 
We would love for you to return to campus for this special 
milestone event.

We have a variety of exciting activities and events planned for 
the weekend. Reminisce, reconnect, and enjoy time together 
in celebration of your incredible journey since graduating. It 
promises to be a weekend filled with laughter, memories, and 
the camaraderie that only the Class of 1975 can share.

To help us ensure that we have the most up-to-date contact 
information for you, please take a moment to complete our 
alumni survey. Your participation will help us ensure you don’t 
miss any updates or exciting news about your reunion.

For more information and to stay connected, please visit your 
class web page at www.wcualumni.org/1975.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please 
reach out to the Office of Alumni Engagement at  
alumni@wcufoundation.org or by calling 610-436-2813.

We can’t wait to welcome you back to West Chester!

Sincerely,

Office of Alumni Engagement
West Chester University Foundation
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